
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN COUNCIL 

TOWN OF BEAUX ARTS VILLAGE 
WASHINGTON 

Notice is hereby given that that Town Council will hold a public hearing during its regular 
meeting at 7:00 pm on JUNE 10, 2025 to discuss the following: 

• A final draft of the Town’s Proposed Ordinances addressing Middle Housing
Regulations.

• A first reading of the Proposed Ordinance establishing a franchise agreement between the
Town and the City of Bellevue for their water supply line that passes through the Town of
Beaux Arts Village.

Interested persons are encouraged to participate and comment on items of concern to them.  
Please contact the Town Clerk at townhall@beauxarts-wa.gov at least one day in advance if you 
want additional information or are unable to participate in the hearing and wish to submit written 
comments prior to the meeting 

Notice dated this 28th day of May, 2025. 

_____________________________ 
Sue Ann Spens, Clerk-Treasurer 

mailto:townhall@beauxarts-wa.gov

